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Music Guild of New Mexico, Inc  P.O. Box 3458  Albuquerque, NM 87190-3458 

Dear Friend of the Arts, 

Thank you for considering a donation to the 2022 Señorita Ball. All items are greatly appreciated and 
proceeds put to the best possible use in support of musical arts and education in New Mexico.   

The 2022 Music Guild of New Mexico’s 64th Annual Señorita Ball will be hosted on Saturday, March 19th. 
The Señorita Ball is the single largest annual fundraiser for the Music Guild. In keeping with our 61 plus 
years of tradition, the 2022 Class of Music Guild Señoritas will be presented.   

The Music Guild of New Mexico is a volunteer organization committed to ensuring our musical legacy 
through support of nonprofit musical organizations and music education programs in New Mexico, both by 
financial support and volunteerism. The Guild supports The Jackie McGehee Young Artists' Competition 
for piano and strings providing competition winners with monetary scholarships. For more information 
about the Music Guild, please visit our website www.musicguildofnewmexico.org.   

Thanks to our members, fundraisers, and especially the Señorita Ball fundraiser, we are able to grant 
funding to support a variety of music ranging from folk to jazz, various choral groups, orchestral groups, 
and much more.  We are asking for donations to be included in our Silent Auction. Donations of items 
falling into the following categories are especially helpful: Health and Beauty, Art and Antiques, Travel, 
Entertainment, Fashion, Home and Yard, Experiences and Gift Cards of all kinds. We will be happy to 
display information recognizing your company at the Auction and in the Ball program. 

Thank you for your generous assistance and interest in making music and music education a priority for all 
of New Mexico.  At the time of pick-up of the donated item, a Donor Letter with information for tax 
purposes will be provided to you. Contact Alysan Collins (505.610.6707 or alysan@collinsattorneys.com) or 
Teresa Edens (505.250.3775 or tree.edens@comcast.net) for more information  or pick up of your donation!  
Thanks again for your support!

 Sincerely,

Alysan Boothe Collins and Teresa Edens 
Co-chairs of the Auction 


